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June 28, 1977

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector:

B. A. and I are most appreciative of your thoughtfulness
concerning our mother and family. She was a person who
had a very happy and complete life with a great love for
her family which was fully reciprocated. Yet no one is
every ready for such a loss. The outpouring of affection
and sympathy from friends such as you has been most he lp ful.

Thank you again for the kindness that we have always seen
expressed to us by the Garcias.
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